
Serving Humanity : Free Medical Help

Introduction

The overallAim of this paper is to HighLight that in this ever more
prosperous world, there are Billions of people who either have no access to
even a modicum of Primary Medical Aid, or can not afford a doctor and/ or
can not afford costly Prescription Drugs. The crux Aim of the paper is that
Internet and IT, with the help of

e-Medicine have the Infrastructure, the Tech Tools, and Medical
configuartion to start filling this crying need of the sick world over.
Government every where have no inclination to do it except election time
never to be kept promises. IN this Knowledge Age isn't it a shame that TB (
Tuberculosis) is still the biggest killer.

I propose to present here :

1. Can Health Portals do this job.

2. How to reach the Free Health Portals service to those who need it the
most.

3. How the needy can be sure that such Portals are not Cyber Scam.

4. This essentially has to be private/ Individual Initiative. The
constraints which block the

genuine such Portals providing the service

they are designed to provide. They can not meet

the perhaps unmeetable Hons Code requirements, as mostly they lack that kind
of

funds.

5. How then this can be made possible.

Health Portals.

The adage that there are no free lunches equally applies to the major Health
Portal. If my and some others who have shared their experiences with me, is
any guide, they provide no meaningful real medical Help. Like all promise of
free everything one is told on the internet, nothing is free ( This merely
meets a Legal binding of US Law). They to my best understanding are neither
non-profit, nor charity missions. There is one Christian Portal in the US,
which first binds to give fixed donation before you can get any help.

On this account my personal belief that atleast Primary Physician help can
be advised by the Health Portals. Through our portal :

www.dochelpline.com

We have been able to provide Physician Advice to many needy sick world over.
And it has helped resolve primary sickness and as well some extent of



Specialist care. To some we have also helped to get costly prescription
Drugs from India, where they are cheap to US. Those who have trusted us have
not lost their money.

Answer, therefore, is that Honest Free Health Portals can be useful in this
kind of help to needy sick.

How to take such Portals to the Needy.

Short answer is most search Engines should after proper verifications, if
they so choose, put non-profit Free Health Portals in their data bases free.
Similarly the net media and other advertising nets as well as print media
advertise free.

Is this possible. Very strict yard sticks can be put in place to qualify for
this. But all concerned may do as much as possibly they can for this
humanitarian service.

Is it seeking the Utopia. Perhaps. However societal will and determination
can make it possible. A system can be devised to punish those who misuse it.

Testing the credibility of Health help Portals.

Some essentials.

1. Such portals should not have any funding. They

must be Non-profit.

2. A monitoring organisation be set up. They should

do sly monitoring. That is to put to rigorous test

these portals.

3. A qualified Doctor must be with the portal.

4. Prescription drugs they reach to the needy

sick be put through drug check to rule out

spurious Drugs.

Since this comes under the mail order laws; After all the above monitoring
has been done, a few who still employ cyber cheating be strictly dealt by
the local laws of the country from where they operate.

It needs to be mentioned merely e-Medicine and Internet can by itself not
serve the billions world over who desperately need medical help.
Individuals, even if they make a small residual income from it will be doing
yeomens' service if carefully crafted system is put in place to propel and
push it. Almost whole continent is being wiped out by HIV. Such portals can
be very useful to provide cheap Drugs to the needy. They in the process will
very actively be able to deseminate HIV awareness, where it is needed the
most.
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